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Attendees 
 

Earl Delph Allegion Stewart Jackson Bommer 

Dick Kreidel ASSA ABLOY Patricia Yulkowski Total Door 

Jenn Manning ASSA ABLOY Michael Phillips  Syntegra 

Mandy Swofford ASSA ABLOY Brian Brunson Intertek 

Darren Eller ASSA ABLOY Michael Tierney BHMA 

Chris Senger ASSA ABLOY Karen Bishop BHMA 

Dan Picard ASSA ABLOY     

 

The meeting was called to order at 11:02 AM by subcommittee chairman Dick Kreidel; the March 5, 

2019 meeting minutes were approved with a spelling correction.  

Addressing the issue with multiple references to other BHMA Standards, the SSC concluded that the 

referenced content should be included in the Standard wherever it is practical and appropriate. Michael 

would collect referenced requirements and complile a document for review at the next meeting. 

Patricia said she would prepare a proposal to replace the current prescriptive Vertical Wear requirements 

in 5.2. 

Discussion of hinge types led to broader questions about what would be required representative samples 

for different configurations of Integrated Assemblies. Further thought and discussion would be needed 

along with possible changes in Schedule 1 on the Operational Manual. Michael would also circulate the 

latest draft of the OM to the subcommittee. 

Differences in cycle counts among Standards – the SSC decided there should be an effort to rationalize 

the counts, recognizing it could be difficult for many reasons. Michael was asked to revise the 

comprehensive chart of cycle count by adding preloads and door weight information. 

Michael would condense the Parking Lot material for further processing. 

Dick asked participants to have recommendations for the cycle and slam tests.  

The next meeting was scheduled for May 15, 2019 at the BHMA Spring Meeting in Denver. 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:02 p.m. 

 
 


